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My name is Kyle Parker, and I am from a small town in Illinois and matched at the New Mexico 
VA program in Albuquerque. I completed my undergraduate degree at Augustana College in the 
Quad Cities.  
 
My interest in podiatry started after meeting a new podiatrist who was hired at the hospital 
where my mom works.  My specific interests in podiatry are elective reconstructive and Charcot 
reconstructive surgery. In the future, I would like to work either in a hospital group or a large 
multispecialty group. My hobbies outside of podiatry include video games, hiking and hanging 
out with my dog and fiancé.   


